Monroe Township High School

200 Schoolhouse Road • Monroe Township, NJ 08831 732.521.2882 fax: 732.521.2976 www.monroe.k12.nj.us

Mr. Robert Goodall
Principal
RGoodall@monroe.k12.nj.us

February 16, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I want to follow up with our school community with an update on all of the issues and concerns about school safety at our high school. Over the past twenty-four hours parent outreach to my office has been overwhelming and efforts to return information and most importantly the message that our school is safe has been ongoing since late last night. Our cooperative efforts with our teachers, staff, security and the MTPD allowed from a safe school day for our students. I would like to thank all mentioned above for all of their efforts and thoughtfulness about our students during a difficult time and we enjoyed a productive school day.

A safe school community is a collective effort within the community and school district. As building principal of MTHS, I make every effort to be transparent is disseminating information, however must often limit some details due to student confidentiality, statutes and policies. I am sure parents feel often unsure and look to other means to get information.

I am requesting that only district sponsored social media pages and feeds be used to obtain factual information about our high school and other schools in our district. Independent social media pages and feeds often provide inaccurate, misleading and purposeful misinformation related to our schools. Please find listed below are several MTSD sponsored social media pages and feeds:

@MonroetownHS – HS Twitter @MTSDFalcons - District Twitter Monroe Township School District, Home of the Falcons – District Facebook Page

I am also requesting parents to speak with your children to not post inaccurate and misleading information on social media pages and feeds targeting other students and staff related to school issues. Contacting district or school administration is critical for transparency and for the community to receive factual information about our schools.

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 732.521.2882 or rgoodall@monroe.k12.nj.us

Sincerely,

Robert Goodall

Lobet Godall